
Subject: Re: Non core packages shouldn't be under ultimatepp umbrella
organization on GitHub
Posted by mirek on Thu, 18 Feb 2021 12:58:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

BioBytes wrote on Wed, 17 February 2021 20:25Quote:
Right now, if you would like to use nightly (unstable) build you should use svn version of bazaar. It
is still there.

Hello Klugier,
. 
Many thanks for explanation about Bazaar packages. I think the good way is to wait for the
updating of uppHub next week. Just a question about the svn source, may I get it directly from
github or is there something else to do ? :? 

Regards
Biobytes

Libraries4U should be now available through UppHub.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from U++ Forum

https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=3
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=rview&th=11401&goto=56296#msg_56296
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=post&reply_to=56296
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php

